
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor  

 

FROM: Max Best, Planning Director 
 

DATE: March 17, 2020 
 

RE: Amendment to Resolution 2020-021, Extending the Deadline for 

Submission of the Anadromous Waters Habitat Protection Work Group’s 

Final Report (Mayor) 

 

Due to the postponement of all future meetings of the Anadromous Waters 

Habitat Protection Work Group (“AWHPWG”) and general uncertainty 

regarding when its work will resume, it appears unrealistic that the 

AWHPWG will be able to complete its work by July 13, 2020 as proposed in 

Section 1 of Resolution 2020-021. This amendment memo recommends 

amending Section 1 to insert a deadline of October 13, 2020.  

 

(Please note the underlined bold language is new and the bold strikeout 

language in brackets is to be deleted.) 

 

 Amend Section 1, as follows: 

 

Section 1.  The deadline for the final report of the AWHPWG to the 

planning commission is extended to October 13, 2020. [July 

13, 2020.]  
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